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July 24, 2025 
 
 

Re: Notice of Upcoming Painting Project Phase 2 in Old Town 
 
Dear Business Owner/Resident 
 
The City completing Phase 2 of the Downtown is repainting the light fixtures 
and amenities in Old Town.  Please see attached map and project website 
(https://www.sherwoodoregon.gov/engineering/project/downtown-
streetscapes-phase-2-furnishing-repainting) for details. 
 
All City-owned amenities, including but not limited to lighting fixtures, poles, 
trash receptacles, benches, bike racks, and bollards will be repainted the 
same color of blue.  
 
We anticipate this project to start in early September with an anticipated 
completion date of October 3, 2025.  
 
Due to the location and nature of the work, outdoor seating may be 
impacted for short periods of time. Access to business is not anticipated to 
be impacted. It will be part of the contractor’s work to inform neighbors when 
access will be limited. The contractor is responsible for protecting all public 
and private property from damage related to the work, including but not 
limited to overspray. This includes protection of windows, sidewalks, 
vehicles, signs and any other potentially affected areas.  The City’s 
inspector will be monitoring progress daily.  
 
We appreciate your patience during the project period.  Should you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Sofi Lam, P.E at (503) 
925.2303 or lams@sherwoodoregon.gov.  
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